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Chair and Committee Members,  

 

Maverik, Inc, a gas station/convince store with over 800 stores in 20 states has 

stores in Oregon and we oppose SB 702.  We have fully licensed stores and have 

not received any violations.  We train our employees to always ask for and scan ID's 

so there are no underage sales.  It makes no sense to force nicotine customers to 

purchase products at a state-controlled liquor store, fewer than half of the state-run 

stores are licenses, and this move is not business friendly and Oregon businesses 

need customers, and Oregon needs the tax money our customers provide. 


